






























































SENSITIVE/PRIVILEGED COMMUNICATION

The information contained in this electronic message and any and all accompanying documents constitutes
sensitive information.  This information is the property of the U.S. Department of Justice. If you are nat the
intended recipient of this information, any disclosure, copying, distribution, or the taking of any action in refiance
on this information is strictly prohibited. If you received this message in errcor, please notify us immediately at the
above number to make arrangemenis for its return to us.
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Thanks for any information you can share.

—



